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Dear Parents and Carers,
It’s been a lively and enriching
week at school!
Class 3H had a fantastic time
on their residential trip to St
Ives. Highlights included
exploring the Barbara
Hepworth Gallery, soaking up
the art at the Tate, and of
course, the excitement of a
sleepover with friends! Next
week, it will be 3R’s turn to
enjoy this adventure—we can’t
wait to hear about their
experiences.
Our Year 6 students stepped
back in time during their visit to
Kressen Kernow. They delved
into the fascinating history of
mining, examining artefacts
that brought the past to life. A
wonderful opportunity to
connect with our local heritage!
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IMPORTANT
DATES:

Date: Friday 6th December 2024

Father Christmas visit
during school time -
Tuesday 10th December

Christmas Fayre - Tuesday
10th December from 3-
4.30pm

Monday 16th December-
EYFS 2pm Christmas
performance
Tuesday 17th December-
Rocksteady performance

Wednesday 18th December-
Y1/2/3 performances to
parents- 9.30am/ 2pm and
5.30pm 

Thursday 19th December-
Y4/5/6 performances-
9.30am/2pm and 5.30pm

Friday 20th December-
Christmas Lunch
and Christmas Jumper Day
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Two incredible performances from our singing clubs
brought a musical close to this term’s club activities. It

was a joy to see so many parents enjoying these
moments. A big thank you to the dedicated staff who

make these experiences possible for the children.
Thank you to the parents who attended last Friday’s

Reading Information Session. The English team worked
hard to create a helpful and informative session, and we

hope you found it valuable.

On Thursday, we were delighted to host the leadership
team from Parc Eglos School. They were thoroughly

impressed by our learning environment, the children’s
positive attitudes, and how well they embodied our school
values of being curious, kind, and connected. Well done to

all!

Thank you for your continued support, and we look
forward to another wonderful week ahead.

Warm regards,

Mrs French



Christmas songs shouldn’t be played until
after the 6th of December - discuss.

T a l k i n g  a s s e m b l y  q u e s t i o n :

This week’s winning team: Poldark      

13/12

Maths whizz champions of
the week

Well done 3R!  
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House Point Results
15/11
243
382
258
271

22/11
201
240
190
242

29/11
289
304
225
175

6/12
323
243
217
218

8/11
208
255
223
305
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This week in year 2, we were extremely
lucky to have some special visitors from
Trevenson church to help us learn about
the Christingle. This was part of our RE

curriculum. We talked about the different
parts and what they mean to Christians.

In Year 3, we finished our
class book The BFG. We
loved learning about the

Big Friendly Giant!

Year 2

This week, in DT, the children
have enjoyed designing and
making moveable Christmas

cards.

Year 3
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Year 1

Rainbows and Sunbeams
Reception have been enjoying the opportunity to
be artists using a range of different materials to

create space inspired creations. We demonstrated
our understanding of new vocabulary such as

meteor shower, introduced in our class story 'Look
Up!'



The year 5s have worked really hard
this week on their end of term

assessments. As a reward, they have
gotten into the Christmas spirit and
made stunning paper snowflakes

from our scrap paper pile. 

This week in Year 4, we finished our
research on human and physical
geography by using Digimaps to

compare Liverpool with the Brecon
Beacons. By the end of the lesson, we
were able to make comparisons and
support our reasoning with evidence.

Year 4

Year 6
This week, Y6 visited Kresen
Kernow to learn more about
mining history. They really

enjoyed looking at the various
artefacts to investigate the sad
events surrounding the Levant

mining disaster.

Year 5



Christmas Jumper Day - 20.12.24 

We are delighted to share the outcome of a recent meeting held
by our school council. After thoughtful discussion, the members

of the council have voted to support a very worthy cause this
festive season. Any donations received during the collections at

our Christmas performances will be contributed to The Air
Ambulance Charity.

This incredible organization provides life-saving services and
support to those in critical need, making a profound difference in
our community and beyond. We are proud to join in their mission

and encourage our students to engage with the spirit of giving
during this special time of year.

Thank you for your continued generosity and support. Together,
we can make a meaningful impact.

School council update 



Eyes down next week for
bingo with mRS rICHARDS

AND MRS COTTLE!



Alfie received his Chief Scout’s bronze award
yesterday, the highest award in Beavers for
completing challenge badges and activity
badges, acknowledging the skills he has

gained by working as a team and helping
the community. His hard work and

determination paid off by receiving this
award. He was presented it at the Christmas
Carol concert yesterday evening at Illogan
Parish Church. We are very proud of you

Alfie!




